March 24 Newsletter
THIS WEEK

## SPRING

No School on Monday, March 24. Professional Development Day for Teachers.

Students will be going to Stations of the Cross at 2:15 on Friday, March 29 at Saint Joseph Church.

Road Race on Saturday, March 29 at 8:30





## 4TH WEEK OF LENT

DURING THE 4TH WEEK OF
LENT, ENCOURAGE
CHILDREN TO FOCUS ON
SIMPLE, HEARTFELT
PRAYERS LIKE "JESUS, I
LOVE YOU", OR "JESUS,
THANK YOU," AND REFLECT
ON GOD'S GIFTS AND THE
IMPORTANCE OF FAITH AND
TRUST.



BINGO EVERY WEDNESDAY

NIGHT

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED. SOME OF
THE PROCEEDS WILL GO TO ST.

JOSEPH SCHOOL.

VOLUNTEERSIGNUP.ORG/DMRPY